PUBLIC HEARING TESTIMONY
Maine Department of Environmental Protection

Submitted by Email to Ruth A Burke@maine.gov on 11/20/21
Date: November 22, 2021
- To Commissioner Melanie Loyzim, Maine Department of Environmental Protection
~ From: Mark Turek, Randolph, Maine USA

Re: Permit Suspension for the CMP/NECEC corridor project with Hydro-Quebec

~ Thank you for this opportunity to submit written testimony for your review since I'll be working when
' H‘iﬂﬂng takes place.

Or November 2, 2021, 59% of Maine voters made a very loud and clear statement through
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ommissioner for our Maine Department of Environmental Protection (DEP), you are

je of this important part of Maine State Government which has the task of defendin
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